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TRACT II 

Situated in the County of Muskingum in the State of Ohio and in the 
Township of Cass and bounded and described as follows: 

Known as and being Lot number four (4), in the first quarter of the 
third Township, and eighth range, U.S. Military Lands, agreeably to 
a plat made by Charles Roberts in 1824, estimated to contain one 
hundred and sixty {160 acres), more or less. And being Lot Number 
Nine {9) and Ten {10) of Adam's Subdivision according to a recorded 
Plat thereof in the Recorder's Office of Muskingum County, Ohio; 
and being the same premises as described as Parcel One (1) in the 
Quit-Claim Deed from Harvey Casner and wife, to Frank Casner dated 
January 13, 1909 and recorded in Muskingum County Deed Book 151, at 
Page 133 and being part of the premises described in a Quit-Claim 
deed of Elmer Casner and wife, to Frank Casner by Quit-Claim Deed 
dated March 16th, 1898 and recorded in Muskingum County Deed Book 
115, at Page 188 to 199, reference to which deeds is here~~d and 

made for a more perfect desc::::o:~I off\~~i;ol\~\.t. 
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Also the following described real estate situated in the State of 
Ohio, County of Coshocton, and Township of Washington, bounded and 
described as follows: 

sec_~""-~~ 

Being the north one-ha of seventy-six (76) acres in range eight 
(8), Township four (4), in said county of Coshocton and bounded on 
the north by lands formerly owned by Daniel McConnell and now owned 
by John Lake; and also by lands formerly owned by John Hunter; On 
the east by iands formerly owned by P. Hunter; On the west by lands 
of George Lash and lands formerly owned by G. Hayes; and on the 
south by the Muskingum County line, containing thirty-eight (38) 
acres, more or less, and being the same premises conveyed by Robert 
Lemert and wife to Stephen Casner by deed dated August 22, 1878 and 
recorded in Volume 52, page 464 Coshocton County deed records. 

Second Parcel. Known as the south one-half of the east one-half of 
the south-east quarter of section 23, of township four (4) of range 
eight (8) U.S. Military district, and containing thirty-nine and 
56/100 acres and being the same premises conveyed by Patrick Hunter 
and wife to Stephen Casner by deed dated February 16, 1877 and 
recorded in Volume 51, page 49, Coshocton County deed records. 

Third Parcel. Known as and being a part of the south-west quarter 
of section 22, in Township four (4) range eight (8) U.S. Military 
district commencing at the south-west corner of said quarter 
section, running thence north 19 chains and 56 links to a stone; 
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